
Hello Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Debra Bolte and I reside in District 31.  I am asking you to please render a Do Pass
on house bill 1505.

Vaccinations should never be forced on an individual when there is so much scientific evidence
of their harm.  There are far too many Doctors that have been silenced when trying to speak out
on their experiences, it is alarming.  How can you force something with so many red flags?
People need to be given a choice.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

Debra Bolte


